
Date: [Insert Date] 

[Recipient Name] 

[Recipient Title] 

[Church/Organization Name] 

[Address] 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

I hope this letter finds you in great spirits. My name is [Your Name], and I am [Your Position] at 

[Your Organization]. We are excited to announce the upcoming launch of our environmental 

program, aimed at promoting sustainability and stewardship within our community. 

Our program seeks to engage local churches in environmental initiatives that align with our 

shared values and mission. We believe that with your church's involvement, we can make a 

significant impact in raising awareness and driving action towards a greener future. 

We are reaching out to propose a partnership that would include collaborative events, 

educational workshops, and community clean-up days, all designed to foster a spirit of 

environmental stewardship among our congregations and the wider community. 

We would love the opportunity to discuss this proposal further and explore how we can work 

together to launch this initiative successfully. Please feel free to reach out to me at [Your Phone 

Number] or [Your Email] to arrange a meeting at your convenience. 

Thank you for considering this partnership. We look forward to the possibility of working 

together to make a positive impact for our environment. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Your Contact Information] 


